P.O. Box 142 Cabin John, MD 20818

STUDENT COUNCIL

The student council (seitokai) provides opportunities for students to plan school activities and serves as a representative student voice. The student council consists of three officers – president, vice president, and secretary – and one representative from each class (if the class has a student eligible to be a representative).

Students must be fourth grade and up to be a class representative and seventh grade and up to be an officer. All positions are chosen through election by their peers. Meetings are held once a month at 8:30 a.m. with additional meetings for possible planning and preparation of student council-led activities.

The main purposes of the student council are to increase the motivation of the students to learn the Japanese language and culture and to create a better relationship between the students, teachers, and parents.